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WORK STUDY MEETING MINUTES
OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

OF THE MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT
Wednesday, September 4, 2019

The Board of Directors of the Mount Vernon School District, Skagit County,
Washington, held a Work Study Meeting on Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at 5:00
p.m., at Mount Vernon High School, 314 North 9" Street, Mount Vernon, WA 98273.

Present at the meeting were Directors Otos, Ragusa, Samora, and Coffey. Director
Deleon was excused. A quorum was present Also in attendance was
Superintendent Bruner and several staff members.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive construction project updates from the
capital facilities department. The status of projects at Mount Vernon High School
were discussed. There was no action taken.

The meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m.

There was no.ggtion and the meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m.

Larry Oto6s,/ Director Carl Bruner, Superintendent
Secretary to the Board
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